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Message:
To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing as a concerned Texan and a firm believer in
fair representation to express my strong opposition to
the recent efforts to redraw congressional district maps
in a way that would disproportionately benefit one
political party—specifically, to gain more congressional
seats for Republicans.

Redistricting should be about ensuring equal
representation for all Texans, not about manipulating
boundaries to secure political advantage.
Gerrymandering—whether done by Republicans or
Democrats—undermines the democratic process by
diluting the voting power of certain communities,
particularly communities of color and urban
populations. It erodes public trust in government and
contributes to the polarization and dysfunction we see
in politics today.

Texas is a diverse and growing state, and our districts
should reflect that diversity. Maps should be drawn
transparently and based on input from a wide range of
voices—not behind closed doors to serve partisan
interests. I urge you to support the establishment of an
independent redistricting commission, one that puts
voters before politicians and ensures that every Texan’s
vote counts equally.

We deserve a government that works for all of us, not
just for those in power. Please do the right thing for our
democracy and reject any redistricting plans that
prioritize political gain over fair representation.






